
Kindergarten Registration, 2021-2022 School Year 
 
Good day, Clara Hughes community!  This message is to advise families with student/s 
at home who will be starting Junior Kindergarten in September of this year, that 
registration will open on Tuesday January 12, at 4:00PM.  Any child/ren born in 2017 
are eligible to begin our Junior Kindergarten program, however please note that 
registration is to be completed online at:  ​ddsb.ca/Our Schools/Find a School/Register 
for School​.  You will then see “Register a student for school”, with a dropdown selection 
(+ sign), which will bring up the option to “Register for Kindergarten”. 
  
Once you have submitted the online registration form, you will be contacted regarding 
next steps in the coming weeks; in order to complete the registration process, we will 
require the following documentation: 
 
• Proof of Birth (Birth Certificate, Statement of Birth, or Passport) 
• Permanent Resident paperwork (or PR card) if your child was born outside of Canada 
• Immunization Record 
• Proof of Residence (one of the following: current utility bill, current property tax bill, 
current purchase or lease agreement – we no longer accept driver’s license as a form of 
proof of residence) 
 
We look forward to hearing from you, and will be happy to answer questions or provide 
further information as necessary. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs. Sherlock and Mrs. Asselstine 
Office Staff 
Clara Hughes Public School 
 
 


